
 

News Items: 

-Several people have decided to help make a new banner for our bicentenary  

-can you help? 

-We are invited to supper at Susan Bradshaw’s on Friday 2nd October 

-Next weekend we are celebrating the gathering of the Harvest 

-Alan Marsden is away at Quernmore this Sunday 

-Please note the later time of next week’s evening service. 

Week beginning Sunday 20th September, 2015: 

Sunday 10.45am: Richard Johnson (Preston) 

Sunday 6pm: David Love  

Wednesday 7.30: Prayer Meeting 

Thurs 7.30pm: Bible Study on Hebrews 3 led by David Tattersall 

Saturday 1.30pm: Harvest Gifts Display 

Next Sunday: Robert Parkinson (Didsbury) (10.45am) and Alan Marsden (7pm)  

Please pray for: 

Harvest Weekend 

Jean Robinson 

  

For in that He Himself has suffered, 

being tempted, He is able to aid 

those who are tempted   

Hebrews 2:18 
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